From:
Sent: 13 November 2019 13:16

To: Diver, John

Subject: Email - CMP Conveyor Query and further info (Redacted)

Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.pdf

Dear Mr Diver,

Application 2019/1697/P

This latest addition to the website with further details of the proposed installation of a huge mechanical conveyor belt in the garden of 29 Arkwright Road is horrific. As well as all the previous objections to the construction of two luxury houses in the adjoining back gardens, this planned transportation of all building materials from Arkwright Road through a tiny gap between 29 (and inches from) our 27 building, then snaking across 29's garden through trees to the proposed build site is an added insult. Apart from the appalling noise and pollution which would make interior life in our households intolerable, I imagine the conveyor system described would itself require planning permission? It represents a change of use of a residential garden for a significant amount of time (at least a year, probably much more) with obvious highly deleterious effect on the residents of adjoining gardens being able to enjoy their outdoor space.

This proposal illustrates the nonsense of building houses in this garden space, and only confirms our hopes and expectations that the Council will once and for all quash this wretched Application.

Yours sincerely,

Ken Howard (Secretary)

27 Arkwright Road RTM Co Ltd